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Chandler, 07/07/2021

CHANGE NOTICE, 2001-1-2-21-00-BK

CNC Tech is notifying you that our factory changed the plating on the HDMI connector, 2001-1-2-21-00-BK.
Starting with date code 21/29, the plating will change from selective gold to full gold.

No changes on dimensions or tolerances.

Regards,

H- Heyer
CnC Tech

7402 W. Detroit Street, Ste 180 Chandler, AZ 85226 Phone: 480-269-8787



